
 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

Your child has signed up to attend the Glen Ullin/Hebron Public School Prom at Hebron 

on Saturday, April 5, 2025   

 

We will have pictures taken by SB Photography. Students will be available to sign up for 

a time to have their photos taken. All students need to have their picture taken for the 

yearbook, along with a class picture.   During the time slot of 3:00-6:30. No other photos 

can be taken. Please plan accordingly. Only prom attendees will be allowed in the gym, 

no spectators.  After 6:45, the doors will be open to the public for the grand march.  After 

the grand march families will have time to take pictures.  

 

 

The grand march will begin at 7:00 sharp. The doors close after the grand march at 7:45 

and no one will be admitted after that. The prom lasts until 9:40 p.m. If your child leaves 

the prom before 10:00 p.m. a phone call will be placed to the contact number you provide 

us with on this sheet. Students will not be allowed back into the Prom, or be allowed to 

attend the After the Prom Party. 

 

This sheet must be returned on or prior to Friday, March, 28th , for your child to be 

able to attend the prom. No late forms will be accepted. The Prom is a formal event, attire 

is semi-formal to formal for grades 9-12. Ladies must wear a dress or dressy top with 

slacks. Gentlemen must wear dress pants, button down shirts and tie. NO caps or hats will 

be allowed, unless the hat fits the attire and is approved by the prom advisor. 

 

This form is also available on the Glen Ullin and Hebron School websites and may be 

faxed to 701-878-4345. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 

. 

__________________________ 

          Student Name 

 

 

 

_________________________   __________________________ 

Printed Name of Parent/Guardian                     Contact Phone Number 

 

 

 

 

_________________________  __________________________ 

  Signature of Parent/Guardian  Alternate Contact Phone Number 


